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Pritchard, Melissa

From: Phillip Fredriksson <sopureproductions@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2025 11:02 AM
To: Pritchard, Melissa
Subject: Regarding zoning regulations 

Hello Melissa, 

My name is Phillip Fredriksson,  I am a resident of PG for 3 years now.  I am a foster parent, care 
aide as well as volunteering with many local groups.   

In my time here I have developed a working relationship with people living outdoors and in 
supportive housing in addiction.   I refer to detox, recovery programs and resources.   
The most common issues I find in this program is a lack of local recovery programs. Wait lists are 
long and have multiple barriers.   

I am writing in support of Set Free Recovery House.   This residential style recovery program 
encourages its clientele to participate in community activities.  The program provides help to its 
neighbours (eg: shovelling snow in the winter)  
Richard Korkowski and his wife Angelika would be an asset to our community.   

The program is faith based and is connected with many community groups. 

Please reconsider supporting the TUP or whatever arrangement can be made so they may 
continue doing the great work they do.   

Kind regards, 
Phillip Fredriksson 
1756 8th Avenue
Sent from my iPhone 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

You don't often get email from sopureproductions@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 






































